
Issue 314 Week Ending Friday 31st March 2023

A few dates to put on your calendars:

Revised Date tbc ~ Carleton Green Goes Green drop-in.
Monday 24th April 12:00 - PTFA AGM 
Monday 24th April ~ Clubs will start.
Wednesday 17th May ~ (PTFA)17:30 – 18:30 Storytime for our 
Ducklings and KS1 children.  Come back to school in your pj’s for a 
bedtime story and cookie.
Wednesday 24th May ~ (PTFA) Film Night for KS2 from 17:30.  Film 
with drinks and some treats.
Wednesday 14th June ~ (PTFA) Sports’ Day from 13:00 – 17:00 with 
BBQ afterwards and a BIG Sing on the field.
Wednesday 5th July - Summer Fair 



Fire, fire….

Luckily, I can confirm that there was no fire earlier this week.  
There was a fault in our alarm that sent us all hurrying outside 
in the rain.  

The children were remarkable and carried out our practised
procedures sensibly, enabling us to resume lunch as soon as 
possible.  All the staff, equally demonstrated a good awareness 
and maintained a calm environment.

While I checked to establish whether the school was safe to re-
enter, Miss Savage booked an engineer to rectify our alarm 
system.  No fire brigade was required on this occasion.

The older children really took on a nurturing role and cared for 
our younger pupils.  

Although, this was an unexpected event; it was reassuring to 
see how all members of the school coped so well and all 
remained safe.

WOW!!!!!!!!!
Well done to all the children and teaching team in our Lower Key 
Stage for their wonderful end of Spring Term performance of ‘Rock 
Bottom’. Thank you to the staff who made the props and all the 
support from families with the costumes.  Thank you to Mr Shepherd 
for the microphones and Miss Savage for the loan of the lighting.   It 
was a very professional production.  It made me very proud!



Clubs will refresh next half term with a plethora 
of activities planned to take place.  Please use 
the link to book your child onto a club of their 
choice. School Cloud will be open for bookings
from Monday 3rd April – Monday 10th April. 
Some unfortunately have to be limited in their 
numbers due to staffing ratios.  

https://carletongreen.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Sport this week:
Playground leader training finished this week 
with our new leaders teaching and playing 
games with our year 1 students.
From Summer they will lead and create games 
at lunch! They have done a great job and we 
can't wait to see them in action after the 
holiday.

Thank you Mrs Shepherd for stepping in for 
running club!   We are sorry that the girls 
football was postponed.  Well done everyone 
that have competed this past term.
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